
The accompanying photos were given to the Greene Historical Society recently. They were taken out of 
the house at 49 South Chenango Street when it was sold after the death of Laura Rogers in 2000.  The 
Rogers family had lived there since 1911 when T. Albert Rogers bought it and moved from their farm on 
the Stillwater Road.  The Rogers had three children: Harry, Ethel and Albert.  Albert inherited the house 
and after his death, his wife Laura lived there.   
 
The photos are not labeled and nobody can place them in Greene.  The Rogers did have relatives in 
other towns and perhaps these photos have nothing to do with Greene.  If anyone recognizes this house 
and barn, please contact Peg Ross (656-4237 or pogr@aol.com) or Nancy Bromley (656-4981 or 
Jambroml5@aol.com). 
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